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Good morning,
 

As you know, on Wednesday, April 3rd, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Subcommittee of the
ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a proposal for The Ohio State University at Mansfield to offer
B.S. and B.A. degrees in two specializations in the biology major, the Pre-health Professions
Specialization and the Integrated General Biology Specialization.
 
I am pleased to report that the Subcommittee unanimously approved the proposal with the
following comment:

The Subcommittee appreciates the work that has been put into this proposal and is very much
in support of the Mansfield campus offering these specializations in their entirety.  

 
As a reminder, the proposal will continue through the approval process to the full ASCC this Friday
(4/19/24).
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
Best, 
Jennifer
 

Jennifer Neff 
Curriculum and Assessment Assistant 
The Ohio State University
College of Arts and Sciences 
ASC Curriculum and Assessment Services 
306A Dulles Hall, 230 Annie and John Glenn Ave, Columbus, OH 43210
614-292-3901 / asccas.osu.edu
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